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ACROSS

13 Heaped, like dirty 
laundry

14 Shoulder adornment 
indicating rank

15 Cranky speeches

16 Classic science fair 
experiment

17 "Enter the Void" 
director Gaspar

18 Commented on the 
fireworks

20 "___ sure"

21 "Consequently ..."

24 Title earned after 
kneeling

25 Longest river in 
Germany

27 Strong liking, in baby 
talk

29 "Bonanza" setting

31 Using existing staffers

34 Fellow fraternity 
brothers, e.g.

38 Monopolize ... or an 
alternate name for this 
puzzle

40 Italian chemist 
Amedeo with an 
eponymous constant

41 Singer Hegarty whose 
backup band is the 
Johnsons

42 2010 movie with the 
tagline "There is No 
Plan B," with "The"

43 Agcy. supposedly 
tackling the common 
cold

44 Tests that cost $136

47 "Au Bonheur ___ 
Dames" (1883 Émile 
Zola novel)

49 Fancy tie

52 Skedaddle

53 Skin: Pref.

55 Classic game show 
prize

56 Bestowed

59 Like some professors

62 Tower with balconies

63 Approached bedtime

DOWN

1 Civil War side

2 Dog-___ (like old book 
pages)

3 Spot for reflexology

4 Screened

5 Stick in the fridge

6 Cash for a cerveza

7 Potable

8 Touch, e.g.

9 Hoyden at a hoedown

10 NFC South athlete

11 10th-century 
Norwegian king

12 First noble gas to be 
synthesized

19 Go yard, say

22 Go for, as a piñata

23 Beats Takeru 
Kobayashi at his own 
game

25 Neighbor of Hungary

26 Floors near the 
fireplace

28 Africa's Cape ___

30 Stud

31 Andean tuber

32 Peanut Butter Lover's 
mo.

33 Sign that's wicked 
good for "Wicked"

35 UFC result

36 Shakespeare's night

37 What a dump

39 Suddenly became a 
Saint, with "was"

45 2005 horror sequel

46 Laundry 1-2-3 
manufacturer

48 "He who ___ it, dealt 
it."

50 Adding as a recipient 
to the e-mail

51 Grainy?

53 Really intense

54 Latin 101 word

57 Did a 10K

58 "The Karate Kid" kid

60 WWII arena

61 One with a lot of talent


